
Cripps shortlisted for three awards at ERMAS 2023

Cripps is proud to announce its residential estates team have been shortlisted as finalists in three categories at
the Enfranchisement and Right to Manage Awards (ERMAS) 2023.

The annual ceremony, now in its 14th year, recognises and celebrates excellence in the leasehold
enfranchisement and right to manage sector.

The team are finalists in the categories of Solicitors Firm of the Year, Solicitor of the Year (Anna Favre) and
Professional of the Year (Anna Favre).

Amy Jackson, partner in the residential estates team, commented: “We are delighted to have been shortlisted at
this year’s prestigious Enfranchisement and Right to Manage Awards 2023. The fact that we are finalists in three
separate categories bears testament to our reputation as leaders in the field of leasehold enfranchisement and
the outstanding talent of our hard working team.  Congratulations to all other finalists and we look forward to
seeing everyone on 6 July 2023.”

The ceremony takes place at the Royal Horseguards Hotel. You can view all finalists on the ERMAS website. .

https://www.cripps.co.uk/people/anna-favre/
https://www.cripps.co.uk/people/amy-jackson/
https://www.theermas.co.uk/

